
 

 

3rd October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
EYFS Phonics & Early Reading Workshop  

 
We would like to invite you to attend our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) phonics 
workshop on Friday 19th October at 9.15am in the school hall. 

 
Phonics forms the basis of all our reading and writing in Early Years and is taught daily 
following the ‘Letters and Sounds’ scheme.  The workshop is aimed at providing information to 

parents in Nursery & Reception about how we teach phonics in school and how the children 
apply their phonics. We will inform you of simple games and resources that can help you 
support your child at home. 

 
We will talk about the different reading books we send out in Reception and how you can 

encourage and support your child with reading.  
  
We will also be giving out packs with copies of some of the resources we use in school for you 

to use at home with your child. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

Laura Tracanna 
EYFS Phase Leader 
 

 


